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Kia ora Clarkville Te Kura ki Waimātao whānau

Welcome back to all our Clarkville children and families and a special warm welcome to all of
those who are new to the school. We hope all of our new people love being part of our special
Clarkville community :)

Welcome to the following children and their families:
Ari P - Kaikanui
Daniel G - Kaikanui
Emily J - Kaikanui
Kora T - Kaikanui
Matilda E - Kaikanui
Micah G - Kaikanui
Phoebe M - Kaikanui
Liz C - Kaiapoi
Skyla H - Kaiapoi

We also welcome two new staff members - Mitchell Bailey, Team Leader in our Year 7/8 Wairaki
space and Jaimee Keys, Year 3/4 teacher in Horotueka space. Thank you to the children and the
community for making them both feel so welcome.

Starting back with a three day school week and then with Week 2 featuring a Teacher Only Day
on Mon 5 Feb and Waitangi Day on Tues 6 Feb is certainly allowing everyone to ease back into
routines. Please remember this term has 11 weeks as we have the Easter break before the end of
the term. All New Zealand primary schools must be open for instruction for a set amount of days
but there is some choice on start and end days depending on what might suit best. Children,
especially young ones, can struggle with tiredness as they get used to longer school days where
they are required to really concentrate after a long summer break. Two of my sons (aged 6 and
9) were very tired and crabby at the end of yesterday - we are going to bring their bedtimes
forward half an hour as they always get up at the same time in the morning anyway!

Teacher Only Day
Just another reminder that we have a Teacher Only Day on Monday 5 February. We will be
meeting as a staff with St Patrick's Kaiapoi to work with Literacy Connections, a professional
learning provider. Our focus for the day is to further strengthen our well-established structured
literacy practice. I hope our families enjoy the long weekend with Waitangi Day on Tuesday :)

Uniform
Our new uniform is being worn by many students and the new logo looks amazing! Please
remember, the old uniform is still able to be worn for the foreseeable future and is still for sale
through the PTA’s secondhand uniform shop.



There is one new uniform item that has been introduced at the start of this year - navy blue socks!
When the School Board consulted the school community in 2023, approximately 35% of
parents/caregivers were in favour of navy blue socks, approximately 35% were in favour of either
navy blue or plain white socks and approximately 30% were not keen on socks being part of the
uniform. The School Board felt it was quite clear that having a specific sock colour as part of the
uniform was popular (and looks really smart). They decided on the plain navy option as most
white socks often have logos and didn’t want staff to have to determine whether a white sock
was plain or not.

Aly Maclean stocks beautiful NZ made navy school socks in a 3-pack for $21 or alternatively,
navy school socks are usually available from Kmart, The Warehouse or Postie Plus and are very
reasonably priced.

Please also be aware that navy shorts or trackpants featuring logos (like the Canterbury ones)
are not part of our school uniform. Navy shorts (and culottes) or trackpants must either be plain
(old uniform or with Clarkville School written on them) or with the new logo available through Aly
Maclean’s website.

School Pool
The school pool will only be available for school community members who would like to
purchase a key for WEEKDAYS ONLY and after 3.30pm. The school is required to test the water
quality each school day as our children are using it, but a qualified member of staff is not able to
test the water quality over weekends. Pool keys will be available for purchase by school
community members for $30 with an added bond of $20 refunded at the end of the season with
the return of the security fob and key. Please see Kathryn in our school office if you would like to
purchase one of these.

Noho ora mai

Kris
_________________________________________________________________________________

Dates for Term 1 2024

Monday 5 February - TEACHER ONLY DAY
Tuesday 6 February - Waitangi Day - Public Holiday
Wednesday 7 February - Kaiapoi learning space Camp parents’ meeting @5pm
Thursday 8 February -Jubilee Committee meeting @4pm

- PTA Meeting POSTPONED to Tues 13 Feb
Friday 9 February - Wairaki learning space at Tech for full day
Tuesday 13 February - PTA Meeting @6.30pm(The Platform 184 Williams Street, Kaiapoi

all parents/caregivers welcome :)
Wednesday 14 February - Friday 16 February - Kaiapoi (Year 5/6) learning space at camp
Friday 29 March - Tuesday 2 April - Easter break
Friday 12 April - End of Term 1
More dates to follow

_________________________________________________________________________________

School Jacket Orders
Size 6 and size 8 jackets will be available for purchase at all times (to cater for 5 year olds starting
school). If your child/ren requires a jacket larger than this for Term 1, orders must be placed by 22
February. Size 10 and larger jackets will be available for order again at the beginning of Term 2.

https://www.alymaclean.co.nz/

https://www.alymaclean.co.nz/


Scholastic
The first brochure for the year was given out this week. Please order online, ordering information
is on the brochure. If you would like a book to be held in the office for collection, rather than
given to your child, please mark this clearly on the order and let the office know.

_________________________________________________________________________________

Dental Van
The dental van is here and the team is planning to start next week. Some information for parents
is below.



Music and Dance Lessons at School

Music Lessons: How It Works
● Frequency: Once a week on Fridays, during regular school hours, we offer a range of

music lessons, including group sessions, individual instruction, and band practice.
● Curriculum: In these lessons, students will delve into the fundamentals of their chosen

musical instrument while working on mastering a selected ‘song’.Our repertoire spans
various genres, from contemporary hits to timeless classics, encompassing everything
from classical melodies to rock anthems.

● Enrollment: To sign up for our music lessons, please use our Music Google Enrolment
Form: Link

Dance Lessons: Friday Sessions
Our dance program offers group and individual lessons conveniently scheduled during school
hours on Fridays from 9 am to 3 pm. Here's what you can expect:

● Weekly Focus: Dancers will spend each week refining their skills and mastering the
choreographed dance piece designated for the term.

● Lesson Summaries: At the conclusion of each lesson, a brief video summary will be
created, highlighting the key aspects covered during the session and outlining the
practice goals for the upcoming week. These videos will be easily accessible to
students and parents through Google Drive.

● Enrollment: To enroll in our dance lessons, please use our Dance Google Form: Link

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need more information about our music and
dance programs. We look forward to sharing the joy of music and dance with your child.

Nolan 

_________________________________________________________________________________

Term Dates for 2024
(includes public holidays)

Term 1
30 January – 12 April

Teacher Only Day - 5 February
Waitangi Day - 6 February
Easter 29 March – 2 April (please note: Tues 2 April is a holiday for all schools in NZ)

Term 2
29 April – 5 July

King’s Birthday - 3 June
Matariki - 28 June

Term 3
22 July – 27 September

No public holidays

Term 4
14 October – 17 December

Labour Day - 28 October
Anniversary / Show Day - 15 November

__________________________________________________________________________________

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_bSYcvysBRPN8Jp1M6&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=tzAwVUw0zmoKFJZWEdYJshc4yCCWIgjFpRypragrWPMh6qekfvN3KHC4FinJXee1&m=Nf45QlJw9UnAPff4GqpLmHKRTcvYpT9vimwRIdNXF7iw1WfQgZecpKhr1KmuZWbJ&s=nASlPKL3dL5Ps-cOLrfz5T4iK3g0mPBTYIx0ZGxwoOw&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_bSYcvysBRPN8Jp1M6&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=tzAwVUw0zmoKFJZWEdYJshc4yCCWIgjFpRypragrWPMh6qekfvN3KHC4FinJXee1&m=Nf45QlJw9UnAPff4GqpLmHKRTcvYpT9vimwRIdNXF7iw1WfQgZecpKhr1KmuZWbJ&s=nASlPKL3dL5Ps-cOLrfz5T4iK3g0mPBTYIx0ZGxwoOw&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_WkwjYKFhmXATUgfZ6&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=tzAwVUw0zmoKFJZWEdYJshc4yCCWIgjFpRypragrWPMh6qekfvN3KHC4FinJXee1&m=Nf45QlJw9UnAPff4GqpLmHKRTcvYpT9vimwRIdNXF7iw1WfQgZecpKhr1KmuZWbJ&s=zVkPGbm55j6XM5wdkar_whiNmiV3_gy9NkRffPUnBqw&e=





